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What The Selwyn District Council has contracted HEB Construction to undertake road 
repairs within your area.    

Where On Brookside Road from Rolleston Drive to Wordsworth Street  

When From 7am Monday 12th December to 6pm Saturday 17th December (weather 
dependent) 

Why These works form part of the annual re-surfacing Maintenance Plan for Selwyn 
District to improve the road condition. 

Contact Site Supervisor Bevan Abbot 027 226 9387 

 
The work will be carried out under a one-way traffic management system. Brookside road will only be 
northbound traffic only and the southbound traffic will be diverted via Tennyson Road and Rolleston 
Drive. We will be fixing both sides of the road during this time and traffic will always be flowing 
northbound 
Please advise us if you have specific property access requirements - medical visits, home help, large 
vehicle deliveries or planned works. 
 
In the event of inclement weather, works will be re-programmed. 
 
Please note: 
No Entry onto Brookside Road from Byron Street & Wordsworth Street 
Detour routes will be in place, so please follow signage. 
 

If you require urgent or planned access to your property or business, please inform one of the 
traffic controllers & they will escort you through in a safe & timely manner. 
During works some parking will be restricted so please leave those marked areas clear, as we can have 
vehicles remaining within the work area professionally located if required. 
 
The work is expected to start on 12th of December 2022 and is expected to take 5 days to complete.  
 
A traffic management plan is in place for this work and will be in place from 12th December to 17th 
December. 

 
For any concerns or enquiries about this work, please contact: Bevan Abbot 027 226 9387  
 
Thank you 
Almero Du Pisani  

Contract Manager 
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